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Comments: I am against this legislation as a climber and a lover of the outdoors. Anchors and rappel stations are

needed for safe climbing and pitons left behind have become a part of climbing history and almost a permanent

part of certain routes. Please don't go chopping bolts and removing pitons. Let climbers climb at their own risk

and continue to use the fixed pieces that have been there for decades. Thank you.


